
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF NOVEMBER 11, 2019 
 
 
THEME:  We continued working on our unit based on the story If You 
Give a Mouse a Cookie.  We also continued our Thanksgiving theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter F this week.  We 
reviewed numbers 1-10 and practiced counting with one to one 
correspondence.  We worked on “drop in” and “take out” tasks in our 
bins and we traced shapes using popsicle sticks. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made a frog for the letter F. We will 
make Pilgrim boys and girls and we will complete the letter F page in 
our letter book.  
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  We will finish working on our unit based on the 
story If You Give a Mouse a Cookie.  We will also finish working on our 
Thanksgiving theme and we will introduce the letter G.  
 
SAVE THE DATE:  

 Monday, November 25 – Tuesday, November 26 – No Early 
Childhood/Preschool due to Parent Teacher Conferences 

 Wednesday, November 27- Friday, November 29 – 
Thanksgiving break 

 Monday, December 2 – Classes resume 

 Friday, December 6 -  Parent Involvement – Gingerbread 
Houses – More information to follow 

 Friday, December 20 – No Early Childhood/Preschool Classes 

 Monday, December 23- Friday, January 3, 2019 – Winter Break 
 
 
 

 


